Newsletter 5 - Oct 7th 2022
Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Apologies for the late Friday message but it has been a really busy morning here this morning. 
I have to say that there has been a real buzz about the school this week in the build up to today’s Sponsored Walk. Thank God the rain stayed away, and the sun shone. In fact, it was positively balmy. 
The walk was a real success. The long line of pupils walking along the seafront on such a beautiful day was a vision to behold. Many locals out for their morning stroll stopped to have a chat with us and commented on how well behaved the boys and girls were. Maith sibh a pháistí. You are amazing. 
The children really enjoyed the walk and catching a glimpse of the seals in the harbour and the rainbow in the sky just added to the magic of the day. A big thank you to all the parent volunteers, teachers and SNAs who made this walk possible and a huge thank you to you the parents and grandparents for your very generous sponsorship.  We should have a final total figure for you early next week. I just know you will be amazed. Thank you again.
Girls Gaelic Blitz – Our Girls GAA team took part in a schools Gaelic Blitz in Bray yesterday. The teams were mixed on the day and the girls got the opportunity to play alongside some girls from the other schools. They enjoyed the day and can be very proud of their performance. A big thank you to Ms. Teehan who accompanied them to the Blitz and to Ms. Murray for orgainsing. 
Happy Birthday – This is a very popular week for birthdays with 15 boys and girls celebrating birthdays in total. We wish Neal Yadav (6yrs), Ralph Jimenez (11yrs), Chairish Lamoste (12yrs), Elsie Fioraso (10yrs), Olivia Roche (5yrs), Amber Relihan (7yrs), Ava Donnelly(11yrs), Eoin McGirr (7yrs), Killian Crowley (9yrs), Aaron Doherty (5yrs), Eaba Leny (11yrs), Nick Doherty (9yrs), Katie Warde (10yrs), Lana Gallagher (7yrs) and Sorin Codreanu (8yrs) all a very happy birthday and hope they enjoy their special day.  Breithlá sona daoibh go léir a pháistí. 
Head lice - Head lice and nits are very common in young children. Several cases of headlice have been reported to the school this week. Unfortunately, we cannot prevent head lice, but we can play our part in reducing the risk of lice spreading by avoiding head-to-head contact and tying back long hair.
Margaret Aylward Day – Next Tuesday is Margaret Aylward’s Feast Day. Margaret was the founder of the Holy Faith Order who were responsible for setting up St. Brigid’s NS. over 100 years ago. We will mark the day with a special prayer service in the hall for 3rd to 6th and a candle will be lighting at our sacred space in the hallway throughout the day. We wish all a Happy Margaret Aylward Day and we share this day with our fellow Holy Faith Schools and the Holy Faith Congregation who continue her mission today
Until next week, take care.
Le meas,
Máire Costello
Principal

